
Justification for Extension of STA 
 

Poquito Mas Communications LLC (“PMC”), licensee of KCNZ-CD, hereby requests an extension of its  
temporary authority to operate at the parameters set forth in that Station’s prior STA (File No. 
0000138055). The STA is necessary to address reception difficulty in predicted service areas due to lack 
of signal strength and/or reflections. 
 
PMC anticipates submitting a minor modification to permanently modify its facility to address this issue, 
but requests an extension of its STA to provide it with additional time to complete the necessary testing 
and engineering. 


